February 11, 1959
Mr, John Rho
263 Efan R
1, New York
Dear John:

How wonderful fo have greetings from you in Saion, and | am
50 happy fhat you discovered That | did talk quite a bit
aboutohn prior” to Ris Grrival Tn cerialn poinis: I hove
Vou have enjoyed your stay, but w you are anxlous fo
6% back 1o the studio and once again fo works

Very best wishes to you, and let me know how those Films
came oul once they are processed. My regards o Fichanda.

Sincerely,

Ak s

Lomar Dodd, Head
Depariment of Art
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